



14 Lotfy El Saied St. Ghamra - Cairo



Tel. : +202 24 453 427 - +202 29 224 637 +202 29 224 636 - +202 24 453 444

+202 24 452 635 - +202 24 453 532

Fax: +202 24 452 700

+202 24 452 758 (IG) Direct

Dear First and Second Secondary Parents,

"Definiteness of purpose is the starting point of all achievement." As we believe in the importance of maintaining a common channel of communication between our professional teachers and our respectable parents, we would like to have the pleasure of meeting you on <u>Thursday, the 7th of November, 2024</u>, from <u>3:00-4:30 pm</u>, in your children's classes <u>on the fourth floor</u>.

You will be able to meet your child's teachers, and discuss the best approach they need to follow to achieve academically. This will help both teachers and parents identify their children's needs, and agree upon the best means of aiding them.

Please sign in, using your child's nrcschools' email, to fill in the following form, stating whom you would like to meet. Deadline of filling the form is Tuesday, the 05th of November, 2024. (https://forms.gle/MFaEs3kZcY1ENrL27)

"Don't give up, no matter how hard it is. Things are going to be tough down the road, but the more work you put in, the more achievement you're going to get out of it." Looking forward to meeting you all.

Best regards,

Secondary Stage Supervisor

ر Juli Victor School Director

Hala Toma